Sent: Monday, 13 February 2023 11:25 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Cc:

Subject: Bowdens Silver Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom it Concerns

Dear Sir/Madam

I John William Wood put my support to the Bowden’s Silver Project future development going to the next stage ,due to
the shortage of silver in the world it only makes sense that this project gets its approval .

This project will create many new employment opportunities for the NSW community , new engineers’ trades people
and operations for the machinery to make this project proceed into the future.

The demand for silver in the mobile phone industry is going to be huge with all components being soldered into place
with silver instead of gold ,also the bye products copper ,lead etc is only going to benefit the NSW Government for years
to come.

The environmental effects will be low key with Bowden’s Silver Mining ,in the past have been in the forefront with
strategies in place to combat environment issues .

| put my recommendation forward towards this project moving to the next stage .

Regards John Wood





